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DEAR FRIENDS IN CHRIST, 
 
Yes, this past year brought a lot of new adjustments into our life, but the faithfulness of 
our Lord has remained the same. Sometimes hardships and difficulties in our life brings 
about spiritual maturity and allows us to see the mighty hand of God at work. It can 
teach me to greatly rely on the leadership and power of God.   
 
I was asked to share somethings I have learned over the years in our ministry. I would 
like to share what I have learned from successful missionaries, which encouraged and 
influenced me. They are: 
 

1. Tender hearted toward the Lord and His people. 
2. Receptive to spiritual correction, instruction, and leadership. 
3. Sensitive to the actions and reactions of everyone around them. 
4. Never desirous of leadership, but were always willing to accept it.  
5. Always quick to give credit and recognition, but slow to accept them. 
6. Felt indebted and grateful toward their sending and supporting churches. 
7. Had a keen sense and awareness about what is good and what is evil. 
8. Lead by example and sensitive to the needs of their followers.  
9. Neither motivated nor discouraged by finances or numbers.  
10. Affectionate and openly expressed their love for their family. 

 
These things did not come from textbooks, they can from hearts that had learned to love 
God and people. They made a lasting impression on me! 
 
God continues to guide, bless, protect and supply. I have learned He does most of this 
through His people. We feel so indebted to so many of you! You have been a great 
blessing to us. What an honor to be on the same team with you! 
 
 
Eddie and Dianna Woodfield 
Celebrating fifty years in Missions next year!!! 
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